
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON. DC 2042S

OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN

The Honorable Kirsten Gillibrand
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20515

April 21, 2016

Dear Senator Gillibrand:

Thank you for your March 22, 2016, letter regarding Arlington Storage Company,
LLC's (Arlington) Gallery 2 Expansion Project at its Seneca Lake Storage Project,
located in Schuyler County, New York (Docket No. CP13-83-000).

You request an additional public comment period based on Arlington's January

28, 2016, request for a two year extension to place its facilities into service. Although we

do not plan to formally open a public comment period, our decision whether to grant
Arlington's request will also address the numerous comments that were filed in response
to the extension request. We encourage you and your constituents to continue to express

your concerns and file any comments or any material that you believe will help us
consider this matter.

I hope this information has been helpful. If I can be of any further assistance in

this or any other Commission matter, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Norman C. Bay
Chairman
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